
 

From:  "Wikimedia Support Team (Quality items)" <info-en-q@wikimedia.org>  

Date:  2007/05/26 Sat AM 12:43:12 BST 

To:  <a_baron@ntlworld.com> 

Subject:  Re: [Ticket#2007051310005814] Lies 
 

Dear , 
 

Thank you for your mail. 
 

The Wikimedia Foundation is merely a hosting provider. It has no editorial 
committee and no staff or volunteers to undertake enquiries on the contents of 

articles. 
 

We suggest you put your remarks on the discussion page associated with the 
article and prepend {{NPOV}} on top of the article, to signal the article is 

not neutral. 
 

Wikipedia is a collaborative encyclopedia (as explained at 

<http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wikipedia:Introduction>), and so anyone may edit 
its articles. Its policy, nonetheless, is that articles must be written from a 

Neutral Point of View, representing all majority and significant-minority 
views fairly and without bias, as is discussed extensively at 

<http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/WP:NPOV>. 
 

However, since article content is not controlled by a central authority, we do 
not resolve editing disputes via email. Instead, please follow the steps 

outlined at <http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wikipedia:Dispute_resolution>. These 

steps are designed to help you work with other editors and to draw upon the 
help of the wider community. 
 

Thank you for your contributions to Wikipedia. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

David Monniaux 
 

--  
Wikipedia - http://en.wikipedia.org 

--- 

Disclaimer: all mail to this address is answered by volunteers, and responses 
are not to be considered an official statement of the Wikimedia Foundation. 

For official correspondence, you may contact the site operators at 
<http://www.wikimediafoundation.org>. 
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